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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, HIGHWAYS DIVISION,
DISTRICT KAMBER-SHAHDADKOT @ D.C. SECRETARIAT
KAMBER

Phone No.074-9411057 & E-Mail:xenhighwayskamber@gmail.com

No. XEN/H'WAY/ T/ 2.3 ¢ ¢ Dated: OF / ([ o1z

CORRIGENDUM

Due to un-avoidable circumstances, the N.I.T called under this
office letter No.XEN/H'WAY/TC/2184 dated:17.10.2017, the tenders at Sr.
No.01 to 15 are hereby postponed and re-fixed on next date:23.11.2017.

The other terms and conditions shall remain same.

Executive Engineer
Highways Division

Kamber-Shahdadkot
Copy FWC’s to:-

The Deputy Commissioner, Kamber- Shahdadkot for favour of his kind
information.

The Superintending Engineer, (W&S) Kamber-Shahdadkot for favour of
information.

The Managing Director, Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority

(SPPRA), Planning and Development Department, government of Sindh, Karachi
for favour kind information and further necessary action.
Notice Board.
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